
Thank You For Choosing Powell Dance & Performance Arts!

We Are Excited To Dance With You!

Here are a few notes to help with your first day of class!

● Remember to sign and submit the Powell Dance & Performance Arts, LLC. Studio Policies

form if one is not on file for you. (Available in studio)

● Arrive a few minutes prior to the start of class (use the restroom, change shoes, begin some

stretching)

● We are a drop-off studio, though we love the support of our awesome parents, we know

through experience our dancers are better able to focus and fully participate when the

space is occupied by only students and instructors. However, at the end of each session, 10

minutes before the end of class, we welcome our amazing parents into the space for a mini

recital.

● Dance attire should be worn to class. Clothing that is easy to move in and that does not drag

on the floor.  (Please view the studio dress code and attire section of the studio policies

form)

● Hair must be secured out of the face

● Get into the practice of bringing a dance bag (Please write your name on your bag)

❏ Dance Shoes

❏ Water Bottle

❏ Towel

❏ Extra Hair Ties & Hair Pins /Clips

● Parents of dancers that may need help using the restroom must stay for the duration of the class. Powell

Dance & Performance Arts instructors are not permitted to help any child in the restroom.

● For our mini mover parent participation class (Ages 2-4), we require full attentive participation from our

parents.

● Please be on-time for pick up, space is limited and dancers/parents will be arriving for the next class.

https://form.jotform.com/222064381813148


Thank You For Choosing Powell Dance & Performance Arts!

We Are Excited To Dance With You!

Here are a few notes to help with your first day of class!

A note to our parents and guardians.

For many of our dancers this is their first class and/or disciplined activity. To help them ease into the class, they

may choose to watch, and that is ok, they are learning how the class works, how to follow directions, and how

to interact with their peers and instructors. We want our dancers to feel comfortable in class and have the

confidence to be themselves.

Please familiarize yourself with our website www.PowellPerformingArts.com . There you will find our member

login with helpful dance tools for your dancer. You will also be able to view our class schedule and any

upcoming events.

We are on social media! You can find us on Instagram and Facebook. Please follow us for studio updates!

Lastly, Thank you for choosing Powell Dance & Performance Arts. We are excited to work with your dancers

and support them as they learn, grow, and develop along their dance journey.


